
Regarding HCR5020 (2024) House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

I understand the reason behind HCR5020 regarding strict scrutiny of the right to bear arms in the state. 

Although the right is firmly embedded in both the US and Kansas constitution, applying strict scrutiny 

poses problems that currently don’t exist. It will hamper judges in making determinations regarding 

current and future firearms regulation compliance. It will also hinder progress for future laws that would 

help Kansas and our citizens. Please do not allow HCR5020 to go further. 

Thank you, 

Dave Webster 
dwebster30@comcast.net 
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